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Happy New Year! We pray for your good health and success from Leda. We are determined 

to offer more substantial result to Heaven this year. Let's work together! Because 1,000 

shrimp fry are arriving here with Dr. Magno Barreto soon, we are focusing on preparation 

centering on Mr. Nakata. We welcomed Katsugoro-san and a UPA member, Entela Mustafia, 

from Albania on January 2nd• 

Watching Peace TV at HDH on the first day. We 

are so moved and excited to hear about the Kona 

coffee farm providence in Africa. 

Cleaning a big fish tank for the culture of shrimp. 

(from back left: Mr. Nakata, Mr. lwasawa and Mr. 

Ueyama) 
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Ms. Entela just arrived in Leda. Mr. Ueyama drove 

the boat and Mr. lwasawa welcomed her. 

Mr. Nakata (back) and Mr. lwasawa are preparing 

four tanks for shrimp fry. 
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Christmas cake cutting on December 25th Soba noodles eaten on New Year's Eve 

Police officer's family spent time here at the 

end of 2017. 

Mr. Kajimoto is cutting grass with a tractor. 

It has been five months since 

Entela and Katsugora-san left 

and they are arriving together. 

Paraguay tourists came by 

fishing boat. Some of them 

learned about Leda from Dr. 

Barreto. 

An ANDE engineer from 

Olimpo is installing a new 

fuse. 


